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West Greene FFA Alumni Minutes
	The West Greene FFA Alumni meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm on May 20, 2014 with President Vera Ann Myers in the chair. 
Phyllis Lamons, Chapter Treasurer, gave the treasurers report with $3791.97 in checking. The report was accepted as read. 
Secretary’s minutes were looked over and Teresa Orr moved to accept the minutes. It was seconded by Debbie Moore. Motion passed unanimously. 
The new West Greene FFA Officer Team introduced themselves to the group and they will be holding opening ceremonies next meeting. 
The idea was presented by Mr. Short to the Alumni about the possibility of the Alumni supporting the 2 advisors in the FFA Alumni Golf Tournament on June 4, 2014 in Mt. Juliet, TN. 
The motion was presented to support the 2 advisors in the tournament and pay the $150.00 entry fee by Teresa Orr. It was seconded by Chad Wampler. The motion passed unanimously.
The FFA Fish and Chicken Dinner for the Fall was discussed next. The date will by October 23rd from 4:30- 7:30 in the cafeteria. 
The next item discussed was the Greene County FFA Alumni idea. Mr. Murray and Mr. Short stated that there were two chapters that had already voted no and that the idea will be put on hold for now. 
The next item brought before the meeting was to have a set meeting date each month. The motion was made by Chad Wampler that “The West Greene FFA Alumni meet the third Tuesday of every month at 6:30 pm.” The motion was seconded by Teresa Orr.  The motion passed unopposed.
Lynn Brown then moved to have a chapter social at the June meeting. The motion was seconded by Debbie Moore. The motion passed unanimously. Each member is to bring something to the next meeting to eat.
Casey Greenlee then spoke about the Tractor Pull that will be held on May 31st. The pull will start at 5 with weigh-ins beginning at 4pm. 

FFA Member, Lythaniel Brown, spoke about the possibility of having a kiddy pull at the Tractor Pull. No motion was made concerning the kiddy pull, but Casey Greenlee stated that this was already in the works to be done. 
Next meeting will be held on June 17, 2014 at 6:30 at the West Greene Agricultural Building.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.

Respectfully Submitted, 
Chase Murray
WGHS FFA Alumni Secretary
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